

July 6, 2015

Mr. Rateb Y. Rabie, KCHS
President/CEO
Holy Land Christian Ecumenical Foundation, Inc.
6935 Wisconsin Avenue
Suite 518
Bethesda, MD 20815

Dear Mr. Rabie,

On behalf of International Orthodox Christian Charities (IOCC), best wishes to the Holy Land Christian Ecumenical Foundation for a fruitful 17th International Conference, and continued support for your unwavering commitment to be a bridge for peace, harmony and dignity to all who call the Holy Land their home.

Your tireless effort to build a bridge of cooperation has not only helped contribute to the well-being of Christians living in the Holy Land, it has also allowed IOCC to reach our vulnerable Christian brothers and sisters living in isolation and teach them how to feed their families and sustain their communities.

I pray that through the faith and courage inspired and guided by our Lord Jesus Christ, you enjoy continued success in advancing your mission to empower Christians in the Holy Land, and to strengthen the bonds of solidarity between them and Christians everywhere.

Sincerely,

Constantine M. Triantafilou Executive Director & CEO